






ITEM 4
PUBLIC QUESTION TIME

COUNCIL – 16th JANUARY, 2008

Questions From Pupils from Beis Yaacov High school

1. What consideration is given to the Orthodox Jewish  Community regarding leisure facilities  and initiatives? Many of the newer facilities are not appropriate for the  community to use, in some cases older facilities were more suitable so newer facilities have narrowed the opportunities to, for example swim. 

2. Also we could not join in the recent initiative where books were given out free and people of Salford were encouraged to read because the chosen book was unsuitable.

3. Why is it taking until June to roll out the new recycling bins to all of Salford? Were the green boxes and bags for paper an expensive mistake? Do you think that is reasonable to expect all households to have four large bins irrespective of the size of that community?

4. Before the decision to withdraw funding from the Women’s Centre, why wasn’t there public consultation particularly with service users. A lot of mums and younger women find other services/centres intimidating. What support is there for women who wish to access support/stress management in a male free environment.
From Sheila Mulleady Salford Women’s Centre
     5. 
 Where is there a comparable women only service in Salford that is inclusive to all women and where service users do not have to fit criteria in order to access.

From Beryl Lowry Salford Women’s Centre.
6.
In the council’s capacity as core funder for the Salford Women’s Centre and in an advisory and support role, why wasn’t a manager seconded, even if only part time to alleviate the problems associated with not having a manager for a period of 15 months. The centre has been in existence for 23 years, the combined staff of 4 have been between 61 years of experience also the service users have a wealth of opinions as to how they want the Women’s Centre run.
From A. Taylor Salford Women’s Centre.
